
From: Betty Foley [mailto:jlfoley@pacbell.net]  
Sent: Friday, April 12, 2013 12:32 PM 
To: Worl, Robert@Energy; Roberts, Blake@Energy; leonard.scandura@valleyair.org 
Subject: energy factory 
 
Please do not build the energy factory in or near Bakersfield.  Our air is so-o-o bad.
There must be a better place for it. 
Thank you for considering my request. 
Jill Foley 
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